Hello to everyone who reads my letter!

I live in Russia in the Republic of Karelia in the small town of Kostomuksha. I'm in the 11th grade (my last year) at school Gymnasium. In our country, the World Festival of Youth and Students is taking place, thanks to which there was an idea to write messages to our peers from other countries and offer communication, do different interesting and useful things together. We really liked this idea! 

Let me tell you about myself. My name is Nastya Dedova. I am 17 years old. Because of the exams, at the moment I do not have time for walks, but I can always answer you. I like to travel to different countries and it would be cool to meet you in real life. I am a very sociable person and I am sure that we will get along. Unfortunately, I don’t have an account in "Facebook", but I'm in "Instagram" and you can write me there. This is my nickname @pxjprt_n. I will be very glad to our communication. Thank you!
